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WDC RUBBISH BAGS

Revenue from the sale of rubbish bags is used to 
fund the cost of the Kerbside Refuse Collection 
Service in the financial year the service is 
rendered. 

The December issue of the Waitomo Way 
(published by the WDC), announced the 
introduction of a new light blue official rubbish 
bag to replace the dark grey bags which have 
been in circulation up to this time. It was also 
communicated that Waitomo District Council would 
accept the dark grey rubbish bags through to the 
end of June 2012. 

WDC have decided to extend the 
last use date for the dark grey 
rubbish bags to 31 December 2012. 

This is intended to allow sufficient time for 
residents to exhaust their supply of dark grey 
rubbish bags.


